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Friday, 16th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are starting a music club that will consist of:- 
Monday lunchtime - children singing in a choir 
Tuesday lunchtime – children playing the recorder (recorders will be provided) 
 
This will start week commencing Monday 16th April 2018, and is open to all children 
from Yr3 to Yr6.  
 
We have a whole school Mass on the 25th May where the children involved in the 
music club will lead the singing. 
 
Please complete and return slip below by the 22nd March 2018 if you would like your 
child to take part. (There are limited spaces so this will be on a first come first served 
basis). 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Brown 
Lunchtime Manager  

 
To:- Mrs K Brown (Lunchtime Manager)  

Music Club Permission  
 

Name of Child ............................................................Class ....................................... 
 

□ I wish my son / daughter to take part in the Choir at lunchtime. 

□ I wish my son / daughter to take part in Recorder at lunchtime. 

( please tick appropriate box) 
 
 
Signed ............................................................ parent  Date:-……………………… 
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